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Costume Day at Rockwell ES

On Friday, October 29, 2021, we will have “costume day” at
Rockwell and we invite your child to plan to wear a costume for
Fall/Halloween celebration with his/her class. It is completely
= optional to dress up on this day! For the last hour of the day,
= classes will celebrate with special activities like crafts, games, and other
social activities. Unlike traditional years, we will not be having a community
parade nor class parties with food and parents in attendance. We are limiting
this celebration to “in-school” staff and students only in an effort to keep
within our health and safety guidance for congregating people in the building,
Your child can come to school wearing his/her costume as long as it does not
interfere with their movement and/or ability to participate in all aspects of their
\ > school day. If you prefer, your child may bring a costume to change into at the
end of the day for the activities as long as this can be done independently and in
their classroom (i.e. over their regular clothing}. Below are some do’s and don'ts

e

4 with regards to costumes to help you plan with your child.
=%
Yes, this will work! No, this is not allowed!
Dress up as a favorite book, television, or Dressing in scary or bloody costumes or
movie character masks
Dress up as a favorite profession or career Wearing masks of any kind (all students and
(i.e. teacher, nurse, firefighter, police officer, | staff are required to wear regular
professional athlete, pilot, hair stylist ) health-related masks, so no other face
coverings are permitted)
Dress up as your favorite animal Bringing or planning to carry any costume
props (swords, weapons, etc.)
Dress up as any appropriate seasonal or Dressing in any blow-up costume or one that
holiday character prevents a student from properly sitting in
their seat for class

If you would like to exclude your child from this 2:15-3:15 p.m.
school-wide activity please email your child’s teacher.



